
 

Kittitas County Health Network's
March 2025 Newsletter​

KCHN Semi Annual Meeting Reminder - March 12th

The KCHN Semi-Annual meeting will be held
on Wednesday, March 12, 2025, at the Ellensburg Red

Lion from 9 AM until 4 PM. Lunch will be provided.

KCHN Team Members Visiting Washington, D.C.

https://www.constantcontact.com/landing1/vr/home?cc=nge&utm_campaign=nge&rmc=VF21_CPE&utm_medium=VF21_CPE&utm_source=viral&pn=ROVING&nav=c319573f-4922-4937-b091-7f1c8a9affe9




KCHN Executive Director, Mitchell Rhodes, PhD., along with
KCHN Assistant Director, Doug Fulp, KCHN Community

Programs Project Director, Alicia Pierce, and KCHN
Behavioral Health Project Specialist, Courtney Garzone, are

in Washington, D.C. this week attending the Health
Resources and Services Administration R-CORP (rural

communities opioid response program) reverse site visit to
share and learn more ways to make Kittitas County a

healthier place for all.



KCHN Workgroup Meeting Reminders for March

Community Resource Work Group: Thursday, March
20th from 12:00-1:30 pm online.
Zoom Link: https://us06web.zoom.us/j/81629350148
 
Growing Strong Together:
Wednesday March 26th at 3:00 pm in-person at KVFR.

Any questions, please email info@healthierkittitas.org

Fundraiser for the Boys & Girls Clubs of The Columbia
Basin

https://us06web.zoom.us/j/81629350148


SHIBA Program Needs Volunteers

Currently there are people in our community who are turning
65 and need to sign up for Medicare but are struggling with

how. Many residents had quality health care from their
employer and never had to think too much about it. There are



also residents that have been on Medicare for years, but
Medicare seems to keep changing. We also have residents who

don’t have access technology and need help navigating the
Medicare.gov plan finder website. While Medicare seems to be

daunting, it doesn't have to be.
 

There are wonderful trained skilled volunteers in our
community who are there to help!  Right now more than ever

we are looking to expand our Medicare Counseling
program. We need more Medicare heroes.

 
Volunteers for the SHIBA program come from all walks of life.
For instance, many may have grandkids, but are looking for a
volunteer opportunity that will enable them to give back to

their community and stay engaged and productive -but need
something with flexibility.

 
Many have had long and successful careers as teachers, nurses,

and attorneys. Since settling into retirement, they find
themselves longing for a challenge, wanting to use their skills

to benefit their community.
 

Many people reach retirement and look for meaningful ways
they can continue to use their knowledge and experience to
give back to their community. That's where SHIBA comes in.

Local people, helping local people.
 

SHIBA is the State Health Insurance Benefits Advisor program.
 SHIBA is always looking for volunteers who can help people

navigate the often-confusing Medicare maze. With hundreds of
people reaching retirement age every day, the need for SHIBA
volunteers in Kittitas County is greater than ever. All you need
is a willingness to learn, integrity, and a desire to help others.

 
SHIBA provides the training. SHIA volunteers find the work to

be mentally stimulating and very rewarding. They also love the
flexible schedule, whether it's one-on-one Medicare

counseling, speaking to groups, or providing office support,
SHIBA can find a role that's just right for you.

 
Make a difference in someone's life today. Become a SHIBA

volunteer. Contact Morgan Stonefield, KCHN SHIBA



coordinator at Morgan@healthierkittitas.org or by calling
her directly at 509.794.1569 

FISH Commodity Supplemental Food Program

mailto:Morgan@HealthierKittitas.org


Experience Healthcare

DSHS Mobile Office is Coming to Cle Elum!



Childcare Focus Groups Volunteers Needed



Cold Weather Shelter Information





Upper Kittitas County Senior Center March Newsletter



READ MORE

Donate to KCHN

https://mycommunityonline.com/publication-page/upper-kittitas-senior-center?selectedPublication=https://container.parishesonline.com/bulletins/05/2009/20250301N.pdf


DONATE HERE

HopeSource Individual Coaching and Workshop Courses



FREE Middle School Expressive Arts Support Program



Kittitas County Recovery Community Organization



CWDR March Youth Activities
 



STAY CONNECTED WITH KCHN

Visit the KCHN Website
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